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MORPHETTVILLE – FRIDAY, 27 JANUARY 2017 

 

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. S. Trenowden has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards of the following: 

 

NORTHERN ECLIPSE -  subsequent to last race start at Strathalbyn on Sunday, 20 November 

2016, underwent a throat operation. The filly had returned to work. 

 

PERPETUAL BLISS – subsequent to last race start at Gawler on Wednesday, 14 December 

2016, underwent a minor throat procedure. The mare has returned to work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
S. B. CALLANAN 

STIPENDAIRY STEWARD 

27 January 2017 


